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  CONFIDENTIAL  
  
        November 17, 2020  
Sent by email to: Charlie.Angus.P9@parl.gc.ca   
  
Mr. Charlie Angus  
Member of Parliament for Timmins–James Bay  
House of Commons   
Wellington Building, Room 265  
Ottawa, Ontario  K1A 0A6  
                                   
  
Subject: Examination under the Conflict of Interest Act   
  
Dear Mr. Angus:  
  
I am writing in response to your letter received earlier today, in which you have asked that I 
examine the conduct of the Honourable Bill Morneau in respect of his involvement in the 
approval of a $12 million contribution to WE Charity to fund a proposed Social 
Entrepreneurship program. 
 
As you know, I am currently examining Mr. Morneau’s conduct under the Conflict of Interest 
Act in a related matter. I can confirm that, as part of my examination, I have already brought 
the subject matter of your latest concerns to Mr. Morneau’s attention. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mario Dion 
Conflict of Interest and Ethics Commissioner 
 
 


